
           

Public Hearing was held on 

May 28, 2019 at 6:45 PM at

                                                                                                the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor John Perry

Attending: Councilman Boms, Councilwoman Zell, Councilman Dittus, Councilman LaClair

Also Present:   eight members of the public 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was present MS 4 Annual Report. 

Code Enforcement officer Hoffstatter report  addressed:

1. Public Outreach and education

2. Public Impact 

3. Control measures of illicit discharge detection  and elimination

4. Construction and erosion

5. He will be working with Planning and Zoning Board  to  review Stormwater management

program

6. Training for the Highway Department and Transfer Station workers.

Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Perry seconded by Councilman Zell  and all voted 

aye.

________________________

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


